
 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings of the day! 

This is to inform you that looking into the interest of the students for Skating, we have decided to 

continue this activity for the entire session. During their games period the students of Grades I to III 

can opt for skating activity, w.e.f .- Tuesday, 15th April 2025 onwards. 

Note:- 

1. No extra period for skating is allotted. 

2. Students to bring their skating kit during their allotted games period. 

Thanking You, 

Regards, 

 

 

 

Ms. Sumita Minhas 

Principal 

CIR/JPS/GEN/0013 

11th April 2025 

 


